
Mutual Alert 

Next Mutual Savings Association Advisory Committee  
Meeting to be Held March 5 

 
The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) announced today that the next meeting of the 
Mutual Savings Advisory Committee (MSAAC) will take place on Tuesday, March 5, 2024. The meeting 
will begin at 8:30 a.m. EST and is open to the public. Attendees will be able to attend virtually or in 
person. 
 
Written statements to the MSAAC can be submitted by e-mail to MSAAC@occ.treas.gov. Statements 
must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 29, 2024. 
 
Members of the public that plan to attend have until 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 29, 2024, to 
inform the OCC. Members of the public can contact the OCC via email at MSAAC@occ.treas.gov or by 
phone at (202) 649-5420. Attendees should specify if they are attending virtually or in person, and 
include their full name, email address, and organization. 
 
Douglas Faucette 
America’s Mutual Banks 
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